
     

Update-3 NCI service vessel AS Alva v-0898E- Delayed Exports 

 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2021-2022/442 

 

                                                                                                                 04th February, 2022 
    
Dear Valued Customers 

Kindly note, as per latest schedule updates, NCI service vessel A S Alva v-0898E is more 
delayed and tentatively scheduled to arrive Mundra on 10.02.2022 due to delay at earlier port. 

AS Alva v-0898E will call Nhava Sheva after Mundra call. Tentatively ETA at Nhava Sheva will 
be 12.02.2022.  

Berthing, Gate opening, and port cut off is still not confirmed by JNPCT terminal due to this 
delay. We will keep all the customers updated with actual ETA once received from vessel 
operator. 

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting 
your valuable business to ONE.   

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative 
or Customer Service desk for additional information.           

For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd.            

Authorized Signatory       


